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What a lovely week, the children have
settled back into the school routine really
well.

This week Year 4 have launched a new
club called ECHO ( Environmental Club
Helping Others) they have worked with Phil
Williams from Plan-IT ECO to come up with
lots of different ways as a school that we
can reuse, recycle and reduce our waste.

Also this week Foundation 1 have been
visited by some keen volunteer gardeners
who have dug up a patch of grass for them
in readiness for lots of planting of
vegetables over the next couple of weeks.

Next week Year 2 start their animation
project, Year 4 learn about pedestrian skills
and we welcome back our Reader in
Residence, Wes Magee.

Have a good weekend.
Mrs Tadman

St Catherine’s Hospice Charity Shop
Volunteers needed

If interested contact Debbie Rhodes
week commencing 16th January on
01262 606894 or Matthew on
07870581657

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Foundation 1 & 2 Stay & Play on every
Wednesday

Pedestrian Skills for Year 4
Y4, 5 & 6 library visit

School finishes for half term
holiday

School returns

17th Jan
26th Jan
17th Feb

27th Feb

SCHOOL OPEN AT 8.35am FROM MONDAY

Doors will now open at 8.35am so that children can be
sat ready to work when the bell goes at 8.40am.

Children have maths/word activities to do during
registration to sharpen their skills.

Congratulations to Reggie (Y5) who has a beautiful
baby sister Eve.

HEAD LICE ALERT

| am really grateful to those
parents/carers who check their
children’s hair regularly. But | also
know we have some parents who
don’t and that is why we have a
problem. If you have any ideas
how we can reduce this problem PLEASE come and
speak to me.

Please check your child’s hair tonight.

If your child has headlice, please take them to the
chemist and the pharmacist will look at your child’s hair
and will be able to give advice and free treatment.

Free advice and treatment are available from the
Lloyds Pharmacy on Westgate and other chemists in
the town.

Treatment can be given on an evening and therefore it
is not necessary for a child to be absent from school.

MENU NEXT WEEK IS WEEK 3

Childcare Survey for Parents

Please help Families Information Service Hub
-understand more about your childcare needs -
Go to : www.fish.eastriding.gov.uk

Do you have a child aged between 0—14 years
(including 15—18 year olds with a disability)

The survey will take around 10 minutes to complete
and you will be entered into a monthly draw for a
chance to win a £10 Love2Shop voucher.

If you need to contact FISH their number is 01482
396469




